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* October 17, 1995

.

Mr. E. Kraft, Site Vice President
'

Quad Cities Station
Commonwealth Edison Company
22710 206th' Avenue North

~Cordova, IL 61242

Dear Mr. Kraft:

This letter confirms the discussion between members of our staff to have a
meeting at 10 a.m. (CDT) on October 26, 1995, at the Region III Office, Lisle,
Illinois.

The purpose of this. meeting is to discuss the results of the recent Unit 2
refueling outage and your plans for the upcoming Unit I refueling outage.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions
regarding this meeting, please contact Pat Hiland at 708-829-9603.

Sincerely,

Original signed by P. L. Hiland

Patrick L. Hiland, Chief

f Reactor Projects Branch 1

4 Docket Nos.: 50-254; 50-265;

License Nos.: DPR-29; DPR-30;

cc w/ encl: J. C. Brons, Vice President,
Nuclear Support

J. S. Perry, Vice President, BWR Operations
L. W. Pearce, Station Manager.

N. Chrissotimos, Regulatory Assurance
Supervisor

D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory
Services Manager

Richard Hubbard
Nathan Schloss, Economist

Office of the Attorney General
State Liaison Officer
Chairman, Illinois Commerce

Commission
J. R. Bull, Vice President, General &

Transmission, MidAmerican Energy Company
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